CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

July 22, 2015



David Brown General Superintendent Insight Construction P.O. Box 6653 Albuquerque, NM 87197 dave@insightnm.com

Re: Lack of eNOI filing with the EPA

Dear Mr. Brown,

On July 1st, 2015 you were informed that you needed to file an eNOI with the EPA for your construction activities at 9201 Eagle Ranch Rd NW. We spoke shortly after that and you confirmed that you would file with the EPA.

The filing status was checked this morning and it appears you still haven't filed with the EPA.

You are to provide an NPDES Tracking number within two weeks or your non-compliance will be reported to the New Mexico Environment Department, Surface Water Quality Bureau to aid in the determination if this issue is to be forwarded to the EPA. The NPDES Tracking Number should be emailed to ccherne@cabq.gov

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

www.cabq.gov

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Centr a chen

Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality

Planning Dept.

C:

email